
26/03/2019 

MS Kara Brits 
37A New ST 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 
karabrits@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0191 - 2 A West Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I would like to object to this D.A.

I believe that the transfer of a crown land parcel to the Roads Authority by
the Minister, prior to Council assessment, sets a worrying precedent and seems designed to 
influence Council’s authority. This is public land and should remain so.

I reside in the street and regularly see and experience the wonderful wildlife that resides in the 
green belt on the street.

I would be devastated to have this tranquil, green, setting destroyed for the benefit of one 
resident.

A proper report on the impact on local fauna and flora as a consequence of removing the 
bushland and of potential interference of wildlife
access is surely needed.

If approved, this would be yet another example of our diminishing green spaces and wildlife 
habitat corridors being diminished by bad planning. 

Sent: 26/03/2019 1:44:19 PM
Subject: Online Submission


